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Dear Chair Jama and esteemed Members of the Committee, 

 

SB 210 would force eligible voters to vote in-person on a single day. This would 

disenfranchise tens of thousands of Oregonians and is therefore the opposite of fair 

and democratic elections.  

 

Vote By Mail is a very useful and effective program that supports Oregonians’ right to 

vote.  

 

I request - in the strongest terms - that you do not advance this bill any further. Vote 

NO. We all know the intent of this bill is to chip away at our voting rights.  

 


